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Mr. R, H. Engelken, Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region V

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1990 N. California Boulevard

Walnut Creek Pla:za,

Suite 202

Walnut Creek, California 94596
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Re:

Dear Mr. Engelken:

This is in response to your letter dated May 8,

77 BEALE STREET, 31S5T FLOOR « SAN FRANCISCO,

GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

CALIFORNIA 94106 » (415) 781-4211
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1980 which transmitted IE Bulletin No, 80-.1 concerning
masonry wall design.

logic investigation,

The plant is presently in the cold shutdown mcde
and will remain there until completion of the ongoing geo-

The review, applicable testing, and
resolution of any problems will be performed following com-

pleticn of the geologic investigation; and a report of our
findings will be forwarded pricr to returning to power
operation.
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Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

truly yours,

Mﬂ?

Division of Reactor Operationc Inspection

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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